Real Estate
Agents Authority

www.reaa.govt.nz

16 January 2013

Glen Barnes
fyi-request-723-2b1c47e8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Barnes

Official Information Act request

Thank you for your email of 16 January 2013. You have requested, under the Official
Information Act 1982, a machine-readable copy of the Register of licensees that we

operate as part of our duties under the Real Estate Agents Act 2008.

You have also asked the following questions.

a) Is it possible to license the data under an NZGOAL license such as CC-BY?
b) Is it possible to provide machine readable access to the register on an on-going
basis?

We will respond to your request, and associated questions, as soon as practicable but no
later than 14 February 2013.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this letter, or if you require any
further assistance, you are encouraged to contact the Authority’s policy and legal team at
legal@reaa.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Policy and Legal
Real Estate Agents Authority




